
[Type here] 
 Wigston Academy 

Station Road,  Wigston,  Leicester.  LE18 2DT   |   Company Number: 0797551 

Tel: 0116 2881228   |   Email: admin@wigstonacademy.org   |   Web: www.wigstonacademy.org 

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Wilson   |   Headteacher: Mr C Conlon 

 
 

 

  

 

 
March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Wigston Academy. Thank you for 
choosing us for the next step in your child’s education. I look forward to working with you over the coming 
years so that we achieve the best for your child. You should have received communication from County Hall 
confirming your child’s place at our school.  If this is not the case please contact us. 
 
Over the years we have developed a range of induction and liaison activities with our partner primaries 
including performance, shows, sports competitions and subject based activities.  From now on we start our 
full induction programme which includes the following key events: 
 

• Wigston Academy staff visits to primary schools to talk to primary teachers and meet children 
(Summer term) 
 

• Parents’ Welcome Evening – Wednesday 9th April, 5.00 pm or 5.45 pm, please use link below to 
book your chosen timeslot. There will be a maximum of 3 tickets per household. 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/wigston-academy 
 

• Induction days for all new Year 7 pupils – Monday 7th July and Tuesday 8th July 2025  
 

• Year 7 Parents’ Induction Evening – Monday 7th July 2025, 5.00 pm or 5.45 pm 
 
More information will be sent to you in our induction packs before Easter. This will include a letter from the 
headteacher, a student data form, induction day consent form and lots of other useful information. 
  
There will be additional transition days during the Summer term for students with SEND. The academy SEND 
team will liaise with your Primary SENDCo to identify those students who would benefit most from this 
additional support. For more information about the SEND department or the SEND induction days you can 

contact Sereen Carty (SENDCo) or Lin Norman (SEND Operations Manager) on admin@wigstonmat.org.  
 
We are very proud of our induction and liaison process as we aim for every child to have a smooth and 
happy transition from their primary school.  If you cannot make an event or require further information 
please email us via inductions@wigstonmat.org. also follow your own dedicated Facebook page 
WAClassof2025. Once again on behalf of all of the staff and current students “welcome to Wigston 
Academy”. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
   
 
 

Mr C Conlon 
Headteacher 
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